
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
      Things are getting spooky at Wescott.  Our kids have been creating a lot of 
Halloween crafts as we ramp up to the Holiday. Their favorite has been pumpkin 
coloring.  We will continue the fun with making cotton ball ghost and mummy 
races. 
      
    This year we are splitting our Halloween Festivities into two main events.  The 
first one is our Halloween Festival on October 24th. We will have a Face Painter and 
Halloween activities with candy and goblins after school.  
 
    Our second event is our Halloween Party on October 31st. We will be having a 
Costume Contest & candy. 
 
      Please remember to contact us (email or text) if you kid will not be attending.   
 
           If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

                 Thank you,  

The Wescott Adventure Campus Team (Sid, Jim, Hannah, Jordan, Sam, Nora P, Nora 
R, Bobbie, Jack, Matt, Shirel, Marco, Victoryia and Tin)  

       
  

  

  

  

No School or Programs 

on 10/20 

No School 11/8, 

School’s Out Fun will 

be offered.  

No School 11/11, 

School’s Out Fun will 

be offered 

Details are in Campus 

Chatter. 
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Connect with us @ nbparks.org! 


